
Madison students and staff,

This coming fall of 2020, the Marshall Campus will see the construction of a new building on the eastern edge 
of the campus next to 92nd Ave. There will also be limited renovation work that will take place this summer 
and next. This work is needed to prepare for the transition of the Benson Polytechnic program to the Marshall 
Campus in the summer of 2021.

Fall construction will impact parking on the east side of the school, primarily within the fenced area shown in 
the map below, but will have minimal impact in other areas. School Modernization staff will work closely with 
Madison administration to make sure construction has a minimal impact on school activities. Regular updates 
will be provided to Madison families and school community.

For the last five years, PPS has utilized the Marshall campus as a temporary home for high schools undergoing 
construction. Benson Polytechnic is the next school scheduled to move into Marshall in 2021. This work is 
necessary to accommodate Benson’s intensive Career & Technical Education programs including a new 
building that will house their Automotive and Construction classrooms. We apologize for any inconvenience 
this work may cause and appreciate your understanding.

PORTLAND PUBLIC SCHOOLS

CONSTRUCTION AT THE MARSHALL CAMPUS THIS FALL

Portland Public Schools is an affirmative action and equal opportunity employer.


